Massachusetts Hang Gliding Association

USHGA CHAPTER # 119

SPRING 96

MHGA MEETING NOTES

1996 Membership Dues are Due

February 21, 1996

The last meeting of the MHGA was called to order at 8:15PM on 9/9/95. Minutes from the last meeting were read and accepted. Treasury report included a balance of \$884.65, and increasing daily as dues money, and T-Shirt sales money keeps coming in. (Remember the club T-Shirts are in and going FAST). Remember your 1995 membership expired December 31. Dues are still a deal at \$15 per season, we still need your help!!!

Along the old news line and still of big interest, are the goings on at Mt Everett, In nearby Southern Mass, I would like to here more on this from anyone with the scoop. With all this A.T. talk going on I would like to stay informed, as there are several superb soaring sites right in my immediate area that maybe directly affected by all this Hoopla and that is of the utmost of importance to me.

Newer old news might be the up and coming work party that needs to be discussed, As I recall (as I have the canceled Check) The MHGA purchased \$27.50 or 3+yards of gray gravel, not very indigenous ??? in my opinion but delivered by the state to a spot on the reservation for us to use on the launch on Mt Greylock. We need to look at this on a longer term plan, as the last load lasted 2 years, so your input on this matter would be greatly appreciated. More on this at the meeting.

As our sites come into use in the not to distant future, It is time to address the usual annual matters, and on that not I will mention that on March 9 1996 at 6:00pm at Brickers Restaurant on the Greenfield Rotary RT 91 / RT 2 exit, on the Northwest side. Think Northwest Winds!!

Another important issue that I must mention Is that of elections. it seems that 96 is a premier year for some serious slingin o the mud, So if you feel that 96 is your year, I would suggest that you and the crew get your sh@t together and come on down to the meeting, (**Hint** the pres. has some x-cllant ideas to get you the shoe in) So bring your ideas, and we will discuss them.

Please send your dues to: MHGA

MAGA Po Box 1549

North Adams Ma 01247

See ya Soon, Brooks Ellison